RECEIVED

NOV 19 2004

ORRARTESIA
November 18, 2004

Mr. Gerry Guy

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commision
1301 W. Grande Avenue

Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Guy:

Please be advised that a new well sign has been installed at the location described below. This action has
come complied with as a result of your Notice of Violation — Inspection dated October 15, 2004.

Riverwolf Unit #14 M-35-178-27E 30.015.00633

ellie D. Murrish
Scheduler
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